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Bushong, Stephanie J (DOT)

From: Joan O'Keefe [jokeefe@sailinc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2011 9:07 AM
To: Bushong, Stephanie J (DOT)
Subject: comment on proposed distribution of legislative appropriation

Hi Stephanie, 
Nice talking with you on the phone on Friday.  As we discussed, this is my question: 
 
SAIL received a grant award for a replacement vehicle for our Ketchikan program not in the most 
recent round of grants, but in the one prior.  We thought we had the 20% match but it fell 
through.  We requested and were granted an extension from ADOT&PF.  If the proposed 
distribution of the $1 million is approved, could SAIL use the funds allotted as a Juneau match 
toward our needed Ketchikan match?  
 
p.s (We plan to go to the Ketchikan Gateway Borough and possibly Holland America for the balance 
of funds needed in Ketchikan.  These funds would help us leverage that balance) 
 
Thank you! 

              Joan O'Keefe 

                        Executive Director 
                  Southeast Alaska Independent Living 
                  907-586-4920 
 

 

 


